
 

Dear , 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 1 March 2021.  

Two emails are being released in response to this request, please find them attached.  We are 
withholding the individual’s personal email address and a persons name under section 7(2)(a) 
of the LGOIMA to protect the privacy of natural persons. There is no correspondence from 
lawyers to include in the response.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on the 
Council’s website. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Euan Kyle 

Corporate Information Manager  

 

1 April 2021 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 










